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St. Germain, Dante

From: Sissy Gaes <sissygaes@yahoo.com>
Sent: Friday, April 16, 2021 8:04 PM
To: St. Germain, Dante
Subject: 9300 Old Bardstown Rd

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

CAUTION: This email came from outside of Louisville Metro. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize 
the sender and know the content is safe 
 
Please consider this email notice of our opposition to the proposed subdivision at 9300 Old Bardstown Rd. Further 
development should be denied until steps have been taken to address the volume of traffic and the frequency of 
accidents on Bardstown Road. It recently took us 70 minutes to come 4.5 miles because of another car accident on 
Bardstown.  
 
Craig and Geralyn Gaes 
8618 Sanctuary Lane 
Louisville, KY.  40291 
 


